
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Re: Year 11 Easter study sessions 
 
In order to help students prepare for the summer term, we have scheduled a series of study sessions 
across a number of different subjects to take place over the Easter break. These sessions have been 
divided into those that are for academic support and those that will allow students to work on any 
non-examined assessment (NEA) work for their qualifications. The schedule for these sessions can 
be found here. 
 
Any academic support sessions for individual subjects will take place via Google Classrooms in the 
same manner as the live lessons that took place during the lockdown. The access codes for all of 
the academic support sessions may be found on the schedule.  
 
Sessions to support NEA work will take place on site on the dates outlined on the schedule. Any 
students attending school on these days will need to make their own way to school at the correct 
time; normal school transport will not run over the Easter break. Students should also ensure that 
they bring food and drinks with them for break and lunch as the canteen will not be operating. Normal 
uniform is not required, however students will be expected to respect the school rules whilst on site. 
Please note that in order to attend sessions on site NEA sessions, students must have signed up 
through the booking form (outlined below) as staff will prepare resources based on those numbers. 
 
If your child is planning to attend any of the Easter sessions (remotely or on site), I would be grateful 
if you would fill in the linked booking form to allow us to gauge interest: in order to complete the form, 
students will need to log in using their normal college username and password. The booking form 
must be completed by 5pm on Thursday 25 March 2021. 
 
There is no charge for attending any sessions, however I would ask that your child attends all 
sessions they express interest in via the booking form as staff will be giving up their time to plan and 
deliver sessions during the Easter break.  
 
If you have any questions about the Easter sessions, please do not hesitate to contact me at college. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Jon Barton 
Vice Principal 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1Gpaer5SKASz0y_ZcI41GJbPKWPsPbHoJ3ooORhydeI4/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSevTAwe0UY1k9b9JPkHQYts33O6fXhzI_0eEhCtriop54g76Q/viewform?usp=sf_link

